
VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

 
Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on January 22, 2024 at Wallingford Town Hall, Room 205. 
Co-Chairman Doug Newell called the meeting to order at 7 pm. There were 6 members and 1 guest present. There 
was not a quorum, so no voting will be held. 
 
As there was not a quorum present, minutes from November 13 meeting will be voted on at next meeting. 
 
George Messier went over some admin things: 
 

- Wrong names in Veterans Day / Memorial Day programs; discussion held. 
- Lt Governor wants to present wartime service medals to living Vietnam Veterans; discussion held. 

 
Secretary noted that we need people for Parade Marshal and guest speaker for Memorial Day; to be discussed next 
meeting. Also discussed theme for program, as this year is the 80th anniversary of D-Day. 
 
Discussion held regarding role of Mayor / former Mayor at church service and service at Dutton Park. 
 
Roz Gallagher brought up the Veterans group that meets at the Senior Center, and maybe we could find a guest 
speaker there, or perhaps one of our group could be a speaker at their meeting. 
 
Next meeting is February 26, 2024 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2005 after a moment of silence for departed members. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Elise M. Gallup 
Secretary 


